
Request:
Can you confirm whether you offered or are offering a School Uniform Grant (as detailed in the Education Act 1980) to
eligible families in the following financial years? 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18, 2018/19, 2019/20 Where the
answer is yes, can you please confirm for each of those years

a. how many grants were paid, and
b. the total sums paid out If there is a standard rate, can you please confirm this for each of the years given for
c. primary schools and
d. secondary school pupils

Submitted on 22/07/19.

Response:
North Tyneside Council does not offer a School Uniform Grant. The Prevention and Early Help Services work with local
schools, Family Gateway, the Greggs Trust and the Community School Clothing Scheme to support families in obtaining
school uniform.
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